MEMO

Protective Services ABERDEEN

Communities, Housing and Infrastructure CITY COUNCIL

3 Floor, Marischal College

To Jenni Wilson, Team Leader Licensing, Legal and Democratic Services

From Diane Sande Licensing Standards Officer, Protective Services

Email Commercial@aberdeencity.gov.uk Date 21 December 2017
Tel. Ext. 2541 Our Ref. DBS/PAC
Fax. 01224 523887 Your Ref.

Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005

Premises Licence Review

Quarterdeck, Salvesen Tower, Blaikies Quay, Aberdeen
Town House: Tuesday 24 January 2018, 10.30 am

With reference to the above, this premises had been closed for a considerable period
and remains closed.

| emailed the licence holder, Gary Cox with no response. | then rang Edwards, a
licensed premises in Inverurie as | was aware that Gary Cox had involvement or
ownership relating to that particular premises. Subsequently Gary then rang to
advise that the premises was closed and in the hands of Administrators.

Once | emailed the administrators they then passed on the details for the Trustee.

The trustees confirmed the status of the premises and advised that in their opinion,
the licence had lapsed with no responsibility due by them for the annual fee payment.

| forwarded this information on to the licensing team for recording and response.
| have had no further involvement with this

Regards

Diane Sande
Licensing Standards Officer



